
PET TYPE RESTRICTIONS.   The Executive Board on behalf of the safety of all owners and their pets has the right 
to not allow certain types of pets and the Owner(s) must abide by this pet policy at all times. Please adhere to the 
policy regarding which types of pets are allowed and which are prohibited.  

Residents will not be permitted to have a dog that is a Pit Bull, Rottweiler, Cane Carso, Doberman, Chow or any dog 
that management believes, in their sole discretion, is a cross breed of or related to any of these breeds of dogs. For 
purposes of example only, some of the breeds that are related to Pit Bulls or Rottweilers (and therefore are 
prohibited) include, but are not limited to, American Staffordshire Terriers, Staffordshire Bull Terriers, Bull Terriers 
and American Bulldogs. In the event of a disagreement between you and management in regard to the breed, 
management has the right to require that you provide written evidence from a licensed veterinarian or the American 
Kennel Club certifying that the breed and/or cross breed is not related to Pit Bulls, Rottweilers, Cane Carsos, 
Dobermans or Chows. This policy will also apply to dogs described above belonging to your guest who may be 
visiting the property or staying with you, even on short-term or temporary basis of any length of time.  

	


